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Subject: Cosmetic Procedures 
 
Dear Drs,I am an UNSW graduate and am practicing in California. I was trained in Family medicine 
with Boards in Family Medicine, Sports Medicine and Venous Medicine with a Diploma of Obstetrics 
from the University of Auckland. My point is that any physician can and should be able to advance 
their knowledge and skills by going to various courses and seminars. I have been doing Cosmetic 
surgeries and procedures for 15 years including Laser Liposuction. I have experienced both support 
and jealous objections from more traditional cosmetic specialties. The latter talk of restrictions on 
physicians not of their specialty. This is the danger of turf protection under the guise of public safety. I 
am dozens of times more experienced in my procedures than any graduating plastic surgeon, and all 
this in a land of vicious malpractice lawyers! In other words, please do not restrict other specialties but 
have post graduate courses and preceptor ships available to all. The recommended number of 
liposuction cases for Plastic residency courses is 5 ! I did 24 before I went on my own. Cosmetic 
surgery is only just seeping into residency programs, usually one three month rotation and only 
because , as stated by their Board , to help fight against competition and due to the decreasing 
insurance payments. Please don't let false arguments be turf protection but instead open the door to 
open diverse practitioners. Thank You, Dr. Andrew Ness. 
 


